
 

 
 
 

ALPHA ETA ALLIED HEALTH HONOR SOCIETY 
2018 

EXCEPTIONAL STUDENT PROFESSIONAL SERVICE AWARD 
 
 

The Alpha Eta National Allied Health Honor Society is soliciting nominations for students with a 
record of exceptional professional service. Students must be enrolled in or recently graduated 
from institutions that have Alpha Eta Chapters. Students must demonstrate exceptional service 
within and beyond their program of study and beyond the confines of their institution 
(community service) in addition to demonstrating membership in professional societies and 
leadership positions in those societies,. The awardee will be recognized during the ASAHP 
Annual Conference which runs October 10-12, 2018 at the Vinoy Renaissance in St. Petersburg, 
FL . Recipients will receive a $1,000 honorarium as well as $1,000 to defray travel expenses to 
the ASAHP / Alpha Eta Annual Meeting. 

 
Each institution with an Alpha Eta Chapter can submit up to 2 nominees. 

 
To be considered, the faculty advisor from the discipline must submit a letter stating the 
memberships and leadership positions in professional societies, and 
achievements/accomplishments of the nominee that addresses service to the nominee’s 
program of study, to the college-wide institution, and to the community beyond the 
institution. A copy of the nominee’s resume and letters of support from the president of 
the nominating chapter and the dean/administrator of the allied health unit must also 
accompany the nomination. 

 

 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Submit materials as a pdf document on or before AUGUST 1, 2018 as an 
email attachment in email with subject line PROFESSIONAL SERVICE AWARD 
SUBMISSION to: stacy.gropack@liu.edu. 
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